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Confirmation: The ‘Service of 

Light’ ceremony for 6
th
 class 

children will take place at 8:00 p.m. 

in The Sacred Heart Church, 

Clones on Wednesday 9
th
 February 

2005. 

Confirmation has also been 

confirmed for Friday 6
th
 May 2005 

in the Sacred Heart Church. 

 

 

 

School Photographs: Fran 

McGread from ‘County Photos’ has 

rescheduled his visit to the school 

and it will now take place on 

Monday 31
st
January 2005 at 11:30 

a.m..  

 

  

Sharing Science Across Ireland: 

An application was sent in on 

behalf of St. Comgall’s to 

participate in a science project with 

other schools. Our application was 

successful and thus the project will 

commence on Wednesday 2
nd

 

February 2005 with a programme 

of activities in W5 Science 

Discovery Centre at the Odyssey, 

Belfast. 

Due to the early start of the 

programme please ensure that 

children are at the school no later 

than 7:30am that morning. We will 

travel by bus to the venue and will 

return at approximately 4:15pm 

that afternoon. It will be necessary 

for parents to collect their child/ 

children at the school gates at that 

time.   

The school will be allocated a grant 

towards participation in the project 

and so travel costs will be covered. 

The children will require a packed 

healthy lunch and drink as normal 

and uniforms should be worn. 

Children may bring no more that £5 

sterling to spend. 

 

 

 

Medical: Mantoux testing/BCG 

vaccination for 5
th
 and 6

th
 classes 

will be carried out on Monday 7
th
 & 

Wednesday 9
th
 February 2005. 

Children from those classes may 

wear school tracksuits on the days 

in question. 

 

Quiz: Local heats of the Credit 

Union quiz will be held at 7:30 pm 

on Friday 4
th
 February 2005 in 

Largy College. Children are 

expected to register and take their 

places at 7:00 pm.  

 

 

Inservice: Due to circumstances beyond our control the original school planning date of 16
th
 February has to be 

changed to Thursday 24
th
 February 2005. The school will be open as normal on Wednesday 16

th
 February and 

will be closed instead on Thursday 24
th

 February. We apologise for the inconvenience. 

   
             

         ________________________ 

Catriona Kelly (Principal) 

  


